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SENATOR HOAGLAND: I would like to have a vote up on the
board here on this bill if I might.

SENATOR CLARK: A record vote has been asked for, machine
vote. All those in favor vote aye, all those opposed vote 
nay. Have you all voted? It takes 25 votes to move the 
bill. Once more, have you all voted? Record the vote.

CLERK: 25 ayes, 6 nays on the motion to advance the A
bill, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: The bill is advanced. LB 466.

CLERK: Mr. President, a series of amendments to the bill.
First are E & R amendments.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Kilgarin.

SENATOR KILGARIN: I move the E & R amendments to 466.

SENATOR CLARK: Move to accept the E & R amendments to 466.
All those in favor say aye, opposed. They are adopted. What 
do you have on the bill?

CLERK: Mr. President, the next motion I have on the bill is
to indefinitely postpone. That is offered by Senator 
Chambers. That will lay the bill over.

SENATOR CLARK: The bill is laid over for one day. V/e will
go to item #6. Are you ready with yours? All right, we will 
just pass it over today then. We will go to #6, LB 243.

CLERK: Mr. President, LB 243 was a bill introduced by
Senator Loran Schmit. (Read.) The bill was first read on 
January 16. It was referred to the Ag and Environment Com­
mittee for hearing. The bill was advanced to General File. 
There are committee amendments by the Ag and Environment 
Committee, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: Is Senator Schmit in the room? Senator
Wagner, do you want to take the... Here he is, Senator 
Schmit.

SENATOR SCHMIT: Mr. President, members of the Legislature,
the amendment, committee amendments change the provision 
of the requirement that eminent domain cannot be used in 
instances of 50% and more use of the structure to a termin­
ology calling for a 50% benefit performance. That is the 
only change and I move the adoption of the amendment.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Chambers, on the committee amend­
ments.
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